
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: rajeev varshney; Stephanie Pearl
Subject: Re: visit of your postdoc to ICRISAT
Date: Monday, June 23, 2014 7:56:43 AM

Thanks, Rajeev.  I am copying her on this email so we can start working on this. Let's talk in 
Saskatoon about a work plan.

BTW I have to leave the ICLGG early to go to a peanut meeting. Will leave Wed. I think I 
miss your session.

scott

On Jun 22, 2014, at 10:31 PM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Dear Scott

thanks for this. It is great! Please let me know when she wants to visit ICRISAT. 
In case you can arrange her travel, I can take care of her living expenses 
(accommodation, food) at ICRISAT and of course lab operations. lets define 
some workplan for her and date.. and we can arrange an invitation letter for her so
 that she can apply for visa.

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev

On Jun 23, 2014, at 5:54 AM, Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu> wrote:

Rajeev, maybe we can talk in Canada. I have a postdoc that may be 
interested in spending a few weeks/months at ICRISAT. she's 
working on marker development in peanut and it would be a good 
way to keep our collaboration moving forward. Thoughts?
scott

On Jun 22, 2014, at 4:34 AM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Thanks, Scott. So nice of you.

Christian can suggest further and I very much hope that 
he can keep your presentation after 23rd!

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev
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On Jun 21, 2014, at 8:31 PM, Scott Allen Jackson 
<sjackson@uga.edu> wrote:

I think I can do this but I wouldn't be able to
 arrive until the morning of the 23rd as I'm 
hosting a seminar speaker at UGA on the 
22nd.

scott

On Jun 20, 2014, at 5:06 AM, Varshney, 
Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Dear Scott

Hope that you are doing good. I 
am writing this mail on behalf 
of Prof Christian Jung of 
University of Kiel, Germany. 
He is organizing a meeting 
entitled “Genetic variation in 
plant breeding”. Details about 
this meeting are available at 
http://www.plantbreeding.uni-
kiel.de/de/gpz2014 . For this 
meeting, we would like to invite
 you to speak on a topic related 
to legume genomics, genetics 
and breeding. Hope that you 
should be able to accept this 
invitation. 

In fact, I was also planning to 
participate in this meeting. 
However as I will be in 
Governing Board meeting of 
ICRISAT at the same time, I 
will not be able to participate in 
this exciting meeting. However 
I am very sure that you will 
enjoy meeting very much and of
 course Kiel.

We would appreciate to receive 
your response on above soon so 
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that Christian can finalize the 
programme.

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev


